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Since the outbreak of COVID-19, the government has put a lockdown on the country telling everybody to practice social distancing wash their hands so as to reduce the spread of the virus. Since we’ve been sent home from school in the middle of this semester I have been trying to improve myself in my field of study. I have taken it upon myself to learn new programming languages such as Java python C++ and others I have also been reading my text books from school trying to cover up for the tome being lost by not being in school. Also aside my studies, I have  started my own little business. I have learned how to bake Cakes and I’ve  also. Started selling them to make some money because I realize that I won’t always have my parents money to rely upon and I have to start working for mine even at this young age.
 I hope we will be allowed to resume school as I am eager to start learning properly again.
